



# Newsletter

Transnational collaboration in local food

#### Welcome

To this 6th (Spring) Newsletter.

#### **Activities**

# Two Skype-meetings: 10 January, 6 March & 5 April

Preparation of the program for our meeting in Puy en Velay from 9 till 12 May. We will meet a lot of people whom we already met, but also a lot of new LAG's and producers. Did you all get the program yet?

Our next Skype-meeting will be on 5 April from 14.00 till 16.00hr. We'd like to talk about the final things for Puy en Velay. But also about the continuity after our meeting in Puy en Velay. Hopefully we'll meet you all!

# Markets & Exchanges in 2012

9 till 12 May 2012 in France; Puy en Velay

#### Wednesday 9 May:

In the evening we will start with this event.

#### Thursday 10 May:

All kinds of tours in the region. Meeting with different producers, elected representants of LAG, tourism people. Presentation of each delegation, and after that an european buffet.

#### Friday 11 May:

All kinds of tours in the region. Conferences and debates between professionnals about local products. We will eat our dinner in fine local restaurants.

# Saterday 12 May:

Participation to the market local food at the colour of Europe in Le Puy en Velay with some special animations; cooking demonstrations, folk groups, entertainment. In the evening we will finish this event with a reception in the county council.

Would you please be so kind and send your inscription to Puy en Velay before the end of March!!

If you don't have the program yet, you can send an email to beasauvignet@gmail.com and ask for the whole program + inscription form.

Our second exchange in 2012 will be held in December in French Guyana. The definitive decision about that will be taken in June this year. It depends on the results of the meeting in May, and also the possibilites in French Guyana. We keep on touch with you all.

We would like to wish you all a good preparation for your own activities. We hope we can all meet you in Velay in May!

If you have questions or suggestions!, don't hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards, LEADER Zuid-Twente













